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The Health Protection (Coronavirus Restrictions) (No. 2) (Wales) Regulations 2020 
place a series of restrictions on gatherings, the movement of people, and the 
operation of businesses, including closures. They require businesses, which are 
open to take reasonable measures to minimise the risk of exposure to coronavirus. 
They are designed to protect people from the spread of severe acute respiratory 
syndrome coronavirus 2 (SARS-CoV-2). 

Welsh Ministers are required to review the need for the requirements and restrictions 
and their proportionality every 21 days. The last full review — the sixth — took place on 
30 July and set out a phased approach for the next three-week cycle. 

The scientific and medical advice shows that, overall, levels of coronavirus 
transmission in Wales are low. The outbreak in Wrexham, centred on the Maelor 
Hospital, now appears to be under control. We have therefore concluded that there is 
headroom to re-open further parts of our society and economy. 

From the 10th August we will re-open swimming pools, indoor fitness studios, spas, 
gyms and leisure centres as well as children's indoor play areas. 

As we move into the green phase in our traffic light system, with more and more 
premises, workplaces and venues now open, we need to make sure that that people 
and businesses comply with the Regulations and adhere to guidance on operating in 
a Covid secure way. 

The vast majority are doing so, but for those that are not, this week we are 
strengthening the provisions on enforcement in the Regulations. This would enable 
enforcement officers in local authorities identify non-compliance, seek to remedy the 
situation and then if necessary issue a premises improvement notice to highlight 
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